
HIMGA Board Meeting 

May 8, 2019 

 

Members present:  Wes Higdon, Rich Rose, Marvin Emmons, James Loomis, Dennis Farris 

Also in attendance: Loren Bernstein, Clubhouse manager 

 

Called to order at 9:00 am 

 

1. Treasurer’s report – Balance as of 4-30-19 $6,785.66 

 

2. Payout in flighted events.  Payouts were being made based on number of players in each flight.  

Rules of Golf calls for equal payments per flight regardless of players in each flight.  Board approved 

equal payouts for each flight going forward. 

 

3. Point system.  The point system was changed to prevent higher handicap players from receiving 

points when a maximum score of 8 was recorded on a hole.  Board had received several complaints 

about the change.  The board approved going back to the old point system and changing the maximum 

score recorded on any hole back to 10.  Maximum score will need to be changed back to 10 in the 

Rules of Golf document. 

 

4. Shootout is May 23.  Volunteers will be needed for shootout.  Several board members not playing in 

shootout volunteered to work it.  Dennis Farris will check with HILGA for additional volunteers. 

 

5. Flower Beds.  Marvin Emmons reported there are several openings for flower beds.  Will continue 

seeking volunteers by posting in Holiday Island Happenings newsletter.  Loren Bernstein will discuss 

with golf course maintenance about providing labor assistance if we can’t find volunteers.  HIMGA 

will continue to pay for materials. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 am 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rich Rose   

Secretary/Treasurer 


